
  

An Academy 

Headteacher:  Ms A Fearon BA (Hons)  MA  NPQH 

Chair of  Governors:  Mrs R Bowron 

Hazelwick School Close, Three Bridges, Crawley, West Sussex RH10 1SX • tel: 01293 403344 • fax: 01293 403446 

e-mail: office@hazelwick.org.uk • website: www.hazelwick.org • Company no: 07686578 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Friday 9th December it is our annual Festive Friday for Sixth Form students. It is an opportunity for students 
to come to school in fancy dress to help raise money for a local charity. Students who wish to take part will 
donate £1, half of which will go to Crawley Open House and the other half to the sixth form fund. Sixth form 
students will have an assembly delivered by a representative from Crawley Open House just prior to Festive 
Friday so they have a better understanding of the work that the charity conducts in the local community. We 
will also be collecting donations of non-perishable food and toiletries that we will donate to Crawley Open 
House. Should you wish to donate please ask students to take the items to the Sixth Form Office. 

Students can have any theme of fancy dress and do not need to wear something related to Christmas. We do 
ask that the costumes students may wear to school are appropriate and encourage students to check with the 
sixth form team if they are unsure if what they are planning to wear to school is appropriate. 

  

Kind regards, 

Mr Hillier 
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